Kansas Nebraska Radio Club
Kristy's
Concordia, Ks.
Saturday April 16, 2016

The meeting was called to order by President Chuck at 10:35 a.m. with 16
members and guests present. The minutes were approved as read and so was
the treasurer's report given by Doyle Scott.

CORRESPONDENCE: Doyle reports that 4 college students from his
Beloit class, went and passed there tests and the upgrades. Good job Doyle
and Greg. Thanks for teaching these classes. Larry NOXGL got his VE
certificate.

OLD BUSSINESS: Nathan has created FB account and Google plus for
Field Day if you info. Thanks Nathan for working on this. Info is also up on
the ARRL page. He is now working up the press releases to go out the first
part of June. Included in the packet was information for the County
Commisioners bonus points if county officals come to our Field Day.
Discussion followed on extra bonus points also on equipment and stations to
be operated.

Committee Reports: none

Discussion followed on our club members and our ARRL members. There
was also more disscussion on which antennas to use and towers for Field
Day.

NEW BUSSINESS: Loyd from Superior, Nebraska says they will have
testing the third wednesday of each month at 6:00 p.m. in Hastings at the
Grey Communication Building. They are now field stocked.

The motion was made and seconded at 11:20 a.m. The motion passed.

K.N.R.C. secrtary
Diane Woodman
KBORSK



